
 
ANNOUNCEMENT  

 
 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission would like to inform you of the 

upcoming high level Annual Conference to be held by the Commission European 

Securities Regulators CESR on the subject “Preparing for the future: where to now for 

regulation in the field of securities?”  

 

The event will take place on the 23th February 2009 in the former French stock 

exchange, the Palais Brongniart, which is situated at Place de la Bourse, 75002 Paris, 

France. The Conference is expected to stir the interest of and thus attract key financial 

market participants.  

 

To view the Program for the Conference and workshops, to register for it and also to find 

a list of the nearest hotels, please use the following link: https://cesr.phileog.com 

 

Please note that registrations should be made no later than 20th February 2009. 

 

 

Nicosia, 13th January 2009 

 

This unofficial English text is for information purposes only.  
The official text is in the Greek language. 
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